
Due to COVID-19, the Administration & Finance Committee will not be held as usual on April 1, 
2020.  As decisions are made on how committee meetings will be held, they will be posted on the 

Borough website.  We thank you for your patience as we deal with this unprecedented 

circumstance.   

http://www.lansdale.org/1dbb8a7e-7259-4b9e-ac38-640d93fc0a73



